

September 8, 2011

Dear Fellow ASIST Trainer,
ColumbiaCare Services’ Center for Suicide Prevention, in partnership with LivingWorks Education, invites you to the 2011 ASIST Trainer’s Conference on November 16th and 17th at McMenamins Edgefield (http://www.mcmenamins.com/54-edgefield-home) in Troutdale. Details for lodging are provided on the attached registration form. The conference will run from 6:00pm – 10:00pm on the 16th and 9:00am – 4:00pm on the 17th. 
LivingWorks supports regional conferences that allow us an opportunity to gather, learn, reflect and have some fun. A highlight of this year’s conference includes a coaching session on self care with guest speaker Susan Hedlund, a specialist in compassion fatigue. Susan will tap into her 30 years of experience and share some battle tested self-care strategies for trainers. 
With your involvement, ColumbiaCare has developed a strong network in recent years, and we’re ready to take this to the next level with the launch of suicideCare. That’s right. It’s finally here! I’ll be offering a workshop the morning of the first day of the regional conference beginning at 8:30am and ending at 4:30pm. You might want to take advantage of this opportunity because it is the last time ASIST trainers will be able to take it for the introductory rate of $25.00. If you’re interested, contact me directly via email gmcconahay@columbiacare.org by November 2nd .
Our goals are for you to have some much deserved fun, connect with other trainers, learn about the new changes, and discover the benefits of working as a team.

Please read the conference registration form carefully. They are due on October 12th.
Sincerely,

Gary

Gary McConahay, PhD

Director


